
                                                                                                                            Date- 30
th

 September 2021 

 

CIRCULAR 

Due to the spread of dengue and other fever in the area, we 

are required to do complete sanitization of the school campus. 

Therefore, tomorrow the teachers will be working from home 

and provide online classes. The school will remain physically 

closed for tomorrow (1- 10-2021). Also please remind the 

students and parents about the PTM to be held on 2
nd

 October 

2021 from 9:30 A.M. to 12:30 P.M. 


